
 
 

On Friday, 8 May 2015, 13:42, Elizabeth Loder <eloder@bmj.com> wrote: 
 

Thanks for getting back to me so quickly. I'll discuss this with the editorial team and let 
you know our thoughts.   
 
On Fri, May 8, 2015 at 4:24 AM, Jureidini, Jon (Health) 
<Jon.Jureidini@health.sa.gov.au> wrote: 
Dear Dr Loder 
Please find attached our response to your most recent communication. 
We look forward to hearing from you soon in what we hope will be the final phase of 
publishing our paper. 
Jon Jureidini 
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